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Lee, Chris

From: mary czarnecki <meczar0@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 10:52 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Juvenile facility

I am totally opposed  to this going through on the northwest side of Milwaukee  .  7930 w Clinton was meant 
for building  businesses up not having scared businesses  move out of neighborhood!!!! We are overloading 
with crime in the district 4 area. Please don't move this in to this area. If you lived here would you want it!!! We 
voted for you politicians to do what's BEST for our neighborhood  not what's worst!!! Shame it would be 
cheaper to fix Lincoln  building then clearing and the disposal  and build again. Milw council is wasteful in my 
opinion.  Thank you  Mary Czarnecki  

 You don't often get email from meczar0@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 


